
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
May 29, 2015 
 
Chair and Members 
Strategic Priorities and Policy Committee 
 
Re: Advisory Committees Terms of Reference 

 
In order to ensure that the good work of our Advisory Committees is linked to the Council’s 
priorities established by the recently adopted Strategic Plan, it would be advantageous to have 
our Advisory Committees submit an annual work plan for Council’s consideration that shows a 
linkage to Council’s priorities. 

As a result, we would request that the following direction be given to the City Clerk: 

That the City Clerk BE DIRECTED to report back with recommended amendment the 
Terms of Reference for the City of London Advisory Committees, where appropriate, to 
require the Advisory Committees to submit an annual work plan for Council’s 
consideration that links the work of the Advisory Committees to the priorities as set out in 
the City of London’s Strategic Plan. 

 Respectfully submitted, 
 
 
 
Josh Morgan      Virginia Ridley 
Councillor Ward 7     Councillor Ward 10    
 
 
 
 
 


